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Bookmobile Will 
Tour County

By December 1,: Ifash
County Library Board 
hopes to have In op­
eration a boolffiiobilo 
that Y / l l l  possibly 
stop at t;'/c!i:ty-fo'ur 
communities through­
out the county.
The Rocky Mount Pub­

lic Library;containing 
oighteen thousand vol- 
iJmes, will be the 
source from which tho 
bookmobile will got 
its supply of books.
As a result of-this 
step, Bailey Public 
Library,-thc cantor for 
this community, will 
have a:n approximate 
turnover of 125 books 
semi-monthly.
K R . XJALKER ELECTED 

i . i r , Carl V/alker,prin­
cipal of Bailey High 
School^ has boon chosen 
a mombcr of the Nash 
County Library Board 
v/hich directs tho op­
eration of the bbok- 
mobile.

A d d e d  E q u ip m en t 

To Im prove Paper

In order to improve 
the work done on tho 
BAILEY BUGLE now o- 
quipmont has boon pur­
chased consisting of a 
new mimeoscope,letter­
ing guides,colored pa­
per and ink, \7ork ta­
ble, and 4 styli.
This material plus 

production outlay has 
ar.iountcd to 0'72.84, 
Receipts gained from 
subscriptions and ad- 
vertisemonts to date 
have totaled 047,18.

BAILEY B U G I  F
Pngn 1

OUTSTANDING STUDENTS 
TO RECEIVE VALUABLE WATCHES

NEW YOKK YANKS 
H aD  OPTION OVR STOFT
GRADY STOTT, son of 

Mr. and Mrs. W.. V/,
Stott and former stud­
ent of Bailey High 
School, has been of­
fered free tuition ex­
penses at Diike Uni­
versity for tho next 
three years by the 
famous baseball toara, 
THE NEv7 YORK YANKEES. 
„,The Yanks arc paying 
'j500 of his tuition 
this year and ^^550 
each additional year 
on tho condition that 
they have total option 
on him v/hen ho fin­
ishes college if they 
wish to sign him up,

WHO ARE YOU ? 
WHERE ARE YOU FROM?

The twelfth grade 
class has solved this 
for you. They havo 
for sale souvenir 
dolls made v/ith school 
colors,green and gold. 
These dolls arc very 

clover;and if you are 
2- real basket ball 
fan, you will want ono 
to: identify you dlir-- 
ing basketball season.

COMING!

Coming December 5, 
1941,is "THE RED HEAD­
ED STEP CHILD",a three 
act comedy, the Junior 
Class spotlight enter­
tainment for 1941, 
Interest is running 

high as tp' ' v/ho will 
win in tho 
to bo hold soon.

tryouts

INTERESTED CITIZEN OP 
BAILEY DONATES AV/ARDS

Excited students a,re 
looking forward to 
commencement time when 
two of their number 
v;ill receive gold 
watches for the best 
scholastic and citi­
zenship record of 
the year.
Hr, V/alkor announced 
that these watches , 
valued at between for­
ty and fifty dollars 
each, would be given 
by an anonymous citi­
zen of the cor.imunity 
who prefers that his 
name bo kept secret. 
Attendance,,' schoiai*- 
ship, attitude toward 
students and teachers 
are the bases for the 
awards.

Faculty Opens A rm  
/can Education Week

AMERICAN 
WEEK was

EDUCATION 
opened in 

Nash County Sunday af­
ternoon at 5 o'clock 
t>y a radio program 
presented over YiEED by 
mcmbors of the Bailey 
High School faculty.
The topic, V/ORLD OR­

DER, was discussed from 
four angles:
. "The Origin of Amer­

ican Education \r6z lz"\
,, Mr. ■■ Walker
'Things V/o Cherish 

for Amorical'Mr. Howton 
'How Shall V/e Edu- 

Mr. Morgan 
"World Brotherhood" 

Mrs. Lassiter 
"Christian Education" 

Mr. Walker


